
Duffield Drop April 17, 2024

This is National Volunteer Week and we are so incredibly grateful for all of the
parents who share their time in classrooms, providing hot lunch, organizing special
school events and fundraisers, and volunteering for field trips. We would not be able
to give our children all these wonderful experiences without you. If you are able to
join us on Friday, April 19 at 1:30, our staff and students would like to say THANK

YOU!!!

I cannot believe we are into the last 10 weeks of school for the 2023-2024
school year. I would like to take a moment in this newsletter to thank all
of our parent volunteers for taking so much of their time to make our
first DPAC Movie Night a success. There was such positive feedback
about the evening and it was great to have our community come
together for a fun event! I would also like to thank Shelby Smigelski, our
School Council President, and Jenna Stumbur, our amazing Junior High
Math/Science teacher, for joining me at our Stakeholder Engagement for
Education Planning for Parkland School Division. I appreciated that both
took time from their busy schedules to share their thoughts about what
their vision is for schools and education!!

P

Du�eld School
Hot Dog Day May 9, 2024

A huge thank you to our parent volunteers and also to our monthly
sponsors. The monthly sponsors make a FREE hot dog day possible so
thank you!



Our next School Council/ Fundraising
meeting will be on April 25 from 6-7:00, in
the school science lab, or online. We are
hoping that some parents may come to the
school for a parent-teacher interview and
then stop by our meeting.

The Visual Arts Celebration, hosted this year at Memorial Composite High School, runs from Tuesday,
April 23, 2024 to Wednesday, April 24, 2024, and is a showcase of the early years, middle years and
senior high artwork from across the division that goes on display for students, parents and community
members to view.

Don't miss out on the chance to check out the amazing creativity of the students at Parkland.

A huge thank you to Mrs. Satermo for organizing our school’s art work and thank you to all of our very
creative students whose art will be showcased at this event!

West End Engagement Evening
“Enhancing the Rural Advantage”

April 23, 2024
6:30-8:30 at Wabamun School

Who should attend?
Parents and Guardians, School Council, Business Owners
For additional information, please contact Board@psd.ca



April 2024
What is happening at Du�eld School?

Du�eld School Calendar
April 2024

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

1 2 3 4 5
Movie Night

8 9 10 11 12
Dress like a
Teacher; Dress like
a Student Spirit
Day

15 16 17 18 19
Volunteer Tea
1:30

22 23 24 25 26

29 30

Thank you for taking the time to read this newsletter and I wish
everyone a wonderful April! Please feel comfortable calling or
emailing with any questions or suggestions you may have!

Cherie Lovsund,
Principal, Duffield School


